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I would love to see Amtrak here again. We don’t even have bus service here. It would 

be nice to be able to go to Portland in the winter to visit family and not have to worry 

about the freeway closing due to ice or wrecks. Would also be nice to head east on 

Amtrak for shopping in Boise or other destinations. It would also keep a few cars off 

the roads.  


